
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Date:  14th May 2024 
Ref: CP/1010/JC 
 
Dear Parish Clerk 
 
ADVANCE NOTIFICATION OF SURFACE WATER DRAINAGE IMPROVEMENTS 
SCHEME: Hough Drainage Package, Hough on the Hill 

 
I am writing to inform you that we are currently planning the above surface water drainage 
improvement scheme at Hough on the Hill. Although all dates are subject to change, these works are 
due to begin on the 1st July 2024 for up to 10 weeks. 

 
As part of these road works, two road closures will be taking place within the village: 

 
 Lower Road (between the eastern junction with High Road and western junction with New 

Hill) between 1st July and 19th July for a period of 2 weeks within these dates. The official 
diversion route for the road closures will be via High Road and New Hill in both directions. 

 High Road (between the eastern junction with Lower Road and western junction with New 
Hill) between 15th July and 23rd August for a period of 4 weeks within these dates. The 
official diversion route for the road closures will be via Freiston Rd, A607 Main 
Street/Grantham Rd/Lincoln Rd/Honington Rd, North Along C412 Hough Rd/Grantham Rd in 
both directions. Two-way temporary traffic signals will be installed to complete the works 
following the road closure. 

 Although the dates above show overlap for flexibility, the two roads will not be closed at the 
same time. 

 
 

There will inevitably be some disruption during these works, but we will do our best to keep this to a 
minimum. This includes: 
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 Road closures on High Road to be limited to weekdays, Monday through Friday. 
 Maintaining access for residents and emergency services throughout the project as 

far as reasonably practicable. 
 Keeping pedestrian footways open to the public as far as reasonably practicable. 
 Implementing a signed diversion route during closures. 
 Doing our absolute best to carry the scheme out as quickly and efficiently as possible. 

 
Your co-operation and understanding during these works will be greatly appreciated. Should you 
have any specific needs or requirements, or if you’d like further information, please do not 
hesitate to contact me on the telephone number given above. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
Chris Pearson 
 
On behalf of Head of Highways 

 
 
cc: cschighways@lincolnshire.gov.uk  
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Up-to-date information about roadworks in Lincolnshire can be found at    
https://one.network/uk/lincolnshire. 
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